
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Charlie [mailto:charliemt@montana.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2009 6:03 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: dK05JE 
 
In reference to the STA request for dK05JE, the output-channel emission  
mask is SIMPLE. Also attached is a copy of an agreement between The Sula  
TV District and KXLF which describes how the Sula TV District will  
handle any potential interference problem to KXLF. 
 
If there are any other question, please contact me at the telephone  
number or email below. Thanks... 
 
Charlie 
 
Charlie Cannaliato 
 
406-728-7693 
charlie@montana.com 


